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12th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
MUSICAL INSTRUMENT TUITION- GUITAR  Autumn Term: September – December 2019 
 
Your child has been allocated a place for guitar tuition. 
Music sessions will begin Thursday 12th September for guitar. The sessions will take place at/after the end of the 
school day and the total cost is £60.00. The following dates for guitar tuition are: 
 
Thursday 12 September   Thursday 31 October  Thursday 5 December 
Thursday 19 September  Thursday 7 November  Thursday 12 December 
Thursday 26 September  Thursday 14 November 
Thursday 3 October   Thursday 21 November 
Thursday 10 October  Thursday 28 November 
 
Please note that if for any reason school has to cancel a lesson, rearranged lessons or refunds will be provided as 
appropriate. All musical instruments are to be provided by parents/guardians and can be rented from Billy 
Bowman’s Music Shop, Cockermouth or any music shop of your choice.  
 
Parents/guardians will be able to make payment on-line via www.schoolmoney.co.uk in September when a text will 
be sent informing you that payment is due. Please notify the office if your child is to walk home, be collected or 
attend WAC/CASS after their lesson. If you require Wraparound care after your child’s music lesson, please 
remember to also book this online using the school money system (as above). 
Please do not send any money to school before September. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs C Taylor 
Music Leader 
 

 
    
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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